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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 446 requires the State Department of Education and the Department of Mental Health and 

Substance Abuse Services to develop training programs focused on recognizing and addressing 

the mental health needs of students.  

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’20 Impact: Depends on whether or not districts use the trainers provided by DMHSAS 

Full Year Impact: same as above 

 

DMHSAS, through the Youth Mental Health First Aid program, has employees that provide 

training at no cost to districts. Districts can also use trainers who are contracted with DMHSAS 

but this may have a cost that will vary. Additionally, districts can use the "train the trainer" 

model that will cost approximately from $21,500 to train 16 staff to $36,200 to train 30 staff.  

While each district may not need this many trainers, they can join together to implement the 

training program. 

 

Prepared by: State Department of Education 

  


